
Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chd. 

Notice- Regarding Holiday Home Work for Class-II 

 

Dear Parents,             Dated: 22.05.2024 

This note is regarding Holiday Home Work that whereas regular school was 

unexpectedly curtained with a switch over to online classes and as a result the 

Holiday Home Work Booklet could not be handed over by the Class Teacher. 

The Holiday Home Work Booklets are now ready and although attached here 

in copy with this notice, parents are requested to collect the hard copy from school 

on any working day between 9:00 a.m to 1:00 p.m. 

Thanking the parents for their cooperation. 

Class Teacher 

 


